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Dear Mr Cullinane 
 

 ResourceCo RRF Modification 4 - 24/7 operations (SSD-7256-Mod-4) 

Request for Additional Information 

I refer to the Modification Report for the ResourceCo Resource Recovery Facility (RRF) Modification 
4 (SSD-7256-Mod-4) seeking to extend the operating hours to 24 hours, 7 days per week. The 
Department is requesting that you provide additional information. 

 
You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified in 
the EPA’s letter dated 13 June 2019.   

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided, 
to the Department by Fri 30 August 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested information within 
this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of 
this information. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Bianca Thornton, who can be contacted at 
bianca.thornton@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

18/16/2019 
Kelly McNicol 
Team Leader, Industry Assessments 
Planning Services 


